
 

 

 

  

Ref:  SJU/Exam/194/24-25                                                                                  Date: 20.06-2025 

 

                                                                                           

Notice: Special Supplementary Examination – June 2025 (To be held from 

23.06.2025) 

 

Students are requested to adhere to the following protocol for the upcoming Special 

Supplementary Examination scheduled to begin on 23rd June 2025: 

• Students must report to the Examination Hall at least 30 minutes prior to the 

commencement of the examination. 

• As the evaluation will be conducted digitally, students are required to use a 

black ballpoint pen for writing and sketch pens for diagrams, to ensure clarity 

during scanning and assessment. 

• Seating arrangements will be published on the university website and the 

Examination Notice Board one day prior to the examination. 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Controller of examinations 

 

 

 

                                 


